
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

        

 

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

NEXT WEEK IS HALF TERM 

Our last INSET DAY is Friday 29th June 
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                               Art Week Superstars 
Amelia T – concentration and perseverance in making teddy and flower icing sculptures. 

Finley T – for determination making his felt bowl. 

Charlie V – for fantastic techniques in photography. 

Eboney H- for attention to detail in creating the well dressing. 

Bradley D – progress and perseverance in cross stitching. 

Zac S – great attitude in NHS drawing competition. 

Harry Pa- Great attitude in celebrating the spirit of Well Dressings. 

Callum S – for his natural ability in learning drama techniques. 

Daisy W – excellent work with the illustrator. 

Madison H – painting in the style of the impressionist Claude Monet. 

Lydia M- excellent imagination in pottery. 

George S – trying really hard and achieving well in sewing and learning icing techniques. 

Maegan T- excellent work studying the artist Mondrian. 

Poppy M -  excellent texture and colour in her watercolour dandelion clock. 

Jordan NB – natural leader in his group learning photography skills. 
  

A huge thank you to Mrs Crabtree and support staff for organising an amazing 

Art Week. A range of artists from our community were invited into school and 

taught our pupils so many new skills, inspiring them to learn about their jobs. 

 
Daisy G – “The Illustrator was an amazing lesson and it was really fun. I enjoyed it so much.” 

Laurie W – “The Portrait Artist was amazing because we sued 4 different shades and learnt how 

to draw people.” 

Lauren E – “ I am thankful that I could learn about the NHS, an important thing that everyone in 

their lives will need.” Sam W, “ the NHS is 70 years old. Wow!” 

Oscar D, “ I loved to do printing as a job, because I’m a very talented artist.” 

Charlotte S, “I want to be an actress when I’m older.” Sophia A, “How do you get to do this job?” 

Millie S, “I really enjoyed quilt making, I learnt lots and would love to do this as a job.” 

Hannah, “I want to be a photographer.” Blakley, “The best part was learning about  composing 

pictures and using the equipment and learnign how it works.”  Charlie C, “I’d like to have this job.” 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

TOWN END  

SPORTS ROUND UP 
School Sports Star Awards go to 2 cricket stars - Alex M for amazing bowling skills and Tyler H for  

batting prowess. 

Our Cricketers did well on Wednesday at Morton, with our Team B coming 3rd in the tournament.  

Cycling – Jack H, Paige S, Martha, Callum, Bailey GH, Rowan R. The team came 3rd overall and really pulled together as a 

team. Paige S and Jack H both excelled in speed and stamina well done! 

Our Cross Country team spirit was in full swing as the runners did us proud on Wednesday, winning the Y3/Y4 boys team 

and we came 2nd in Y5/6 girls team. 

Superstars- Town End had 2 firsts in the individual races -  Liam GH in the lower school race and Paige S in upper school 

girls race. Third place individuals were also achieved in the girls’ races for Conni C in lower school girls and Felicity in 

upper school.  

‘Personal challenges’ – the awards for the most improved howler throw this term for each class goes to AJ, Charlie S, 

Owen D, Joe B, Aaron W, and George S. 

 
 

 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education, or care and safety in school please speak to your 

child’s class teacher initially, or see our Deputy Headteacher Mrs Wheatcroft, if Mrs White is unavailable at a 

particular point in time. 

Staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern.  However, please be aware that staff are 

responsible for children from 8.40am. After this time, pupils begin to enter school, so we ask that you please 

arrange for an appointment to speak to the class teacher through the office, or by speaking to a member of staff 

in the corridors.  

Messages will be passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. Any concerns / 

queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

 

We always appreciate feedback, please feel free to complete our website feedback form or speak to us directly. 

 
 

 

 

 

 Reading 

Care and Safety  

Please see the Summer term diary dates on the website. These are subject to change.  

 

Half term 25th May – Back to school on Monday 4th June  

 

Monday 4th June - Wednesday 6th June – Y5/Y6 residential at Lea Green. ALL Y5 Y6 pupils attending Lea Green 

are asked to meet staff at Lea Green between 9-9.30 on Monday 4th June. 

All Year 5/6 pupils not on residential will be in school as normal. 

 

Tuesday 5th June – Day trip to Lea Green.  

 

Friday 29th June – whole cluster INSET DAY including the Infant and Secondary School. 

Coming up 

 


